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Justification for Request for Extension of Repack CP
Station WIRE-CD is in Phase 7 of the repack and has been instructed by the FCC to change from Channel 20 to Channel 22 by January 17, 2019. Significant circumstances have made it impossible to complete arrangements for and the installation of Channel 22 equipment by that date.
The antenna manufacturer Dielectric and the transmitter manufacturer Rohde & Schwartz notified us this week (January 13th) they have finally completed the antenna and transmitter for channel 22 and are just now ready to ship the equipment. It will thus be impossible for Sunshine Broadcasting to meet the Phase 7 cutover deadline.  Accordingly, Sunshine Broadcasting hereby requests a 6-month extension of its repack construction permit (LMS File No. 0000025104).  The construction plan now in effect should allow comfortable completion within that time period, absent unforeseen developments such as failed equipment delivery, severe weather, or inability to obtain tower rigging resources.
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